
NOTICE TO VILLAGE RESIDENTS 
 

With Spring arriving and many of you being 
home due to the COVID-19 Restrictions, some 
of you may be thinking of obtaining pets or 
other animals to occupy your free time. 

Village ordinances regulate the possession of 
many animals within the Village. 

Village ordinance 6.21 (2)(c) regulates 
possession of certain animals, fowl, reptiles, 
insects and farm animals with the Village limits.  

No person shall bring into, keep or maintain in 
the Village any bees, wasps, hornets, 
poisonous snakes, horses, mules, ponies, 
donkeys, cattle, swine, goats, sheep, chickens, 
ducks, geese, rabbits [more than four (4)], or 
any animal being raised for furbearing purposes 
or other wild animals unless otherwise 
permitted elsewhere in this Code of 
Ordinances. 

If you have any questions regarding what is 
allowed, please contact me. 

Marshal Brad Seymour 


